

March 15, 2021

Chris Reitan Craig City School District P.O. Box 800 Craig, AK 99921

Dear Mr. Reitan,

Please accept this donation to the Craig City Schools. Distributions are as follows:

Craig Elementary School (Covid Safety)	\$250
Craig Middle School (Covid Safety)	\$250
Craig High School (Covid Safety)	\$250
Craig Schools Sports Teams (Covid Safety)	\$250

We appreciate all you do to keep the teachers, staff, and children safe during this unprecedented time and understand that the education these kids receive is vital to creating a brighter future for everyone on the island. Please let us know if there are other ways to support Craig Schools.

Best,

Ed Douville

President/General Manager

Shaan Seet, Inc.

(907) 826-3251

eddouville@shaanseet.com